
Ravenna Township 
Public Hearing Legal Notice 

 

Continuance of PUBLIC HEARING March 28, 2024 will be  
Before the Planning Commission on  
Thursday, April 25, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.  

 At the Ravenna Town Hall, 20425 Red Wing Blvd. 
 

The continuance of the public hearing is for the purpose of reviewing additional 
information on Laverne Subdivision No 1, especially in regard to Lot 3 on the proposed 
residential development project owned by  
 

LLB Farms LLC 
Parcel number 33-01800-50-023 

 
All interested parties are welcome to attend. 
 
Caroline Spurgeon 
Ravenna Township Clerk/Treasurer 
 


